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In recognition of the 5th anniversary of the G20 London Summit, the Overseas Development
Institute, in cooperation with Development Finance International and New Rules for Global
Finance, is hosting a public discussion on “Is Global Governance Fit for Purpose?”  on Tuesday
1st April. The event will launch the 
Global Financial Governance and Impact Report
published by New Rules in collaboration with ten additional organisations. This report assesses
how well the G20, IMF, World Bank, FSB and global tax system are governed, and whether
they are having the desired positive impact: have they achieved their goal and made global
financial governance fit for purpose, so that it is having a positive impact on the world’s citizens?
Find registration and more information about the event 
here
.
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http://www.odi.org.uk/events/3862-global-governance-finance-fit-purpose
http://new-rules.org/what-we-do/global-financial-governance-a-impact-report
http://www.odi.org.uk/events/3862-global-governance-finance-fit-purpose

